In the spirit of Diwali, the festival of lights, and the Hindu New Year,
celebrations are underway at all our nurseries.

We've organised a number of activities for the children to immerse
themselves into the culture.

We've told stories of Diwali, made and decorated clay divas and rangoli. The
children really enjoyed this, and you can see some of their work below:

We invited parents to come along too, and those parents who celebrate
Diwali themselves brought Indian delicacies for everyone to taste.

Parents also enjoyed decorating children's hands with henna.

Happy Diwali!



